
 
  

**Traffic Advisory** 

  

ST. AUGUSTINE, Fla. – As part of intersection improvements on State Road 16 at I-95, the I-

95 South entrance ramp from State Road 16 will close overnight tonight, Thursday, Feb. 6 from 

8 p.m. to 6 a.m. the following morning for paving work. At this time, drivers on State Road 16 

will follow posted detour signs to I-95 North to International Golf Parkway to access I-95 South. 

Please use caution in the area. 

 

Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or download the FL511 app. 
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